
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of Objection - DP Murphy Gas station in Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:08:35 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 10:07 AM
To: Janine MacLean <jmaclean@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: FW: Letter of Objection - DP Murphy Gas station in Borden-Carleton

-----Original Message-----
From: Shawna Carver [mailto:carvershawna@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 10:06 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of Objection - DP Murphy Gas station in Borden-Carleton

Dear Mr. MacEwen,

I am writing this email as a letter of objection for the DP Murphy proposed gas station to be located in Borden-
Carleton.

There should be absolutely no reason for Mr. Murphy to be allowed to build a new gas station in Borden-Carleton.

There are already 3 gas stations/convenience stores located in Borden-Carleton and 2 of those being FAMILY
OWNED businesses which have been around for many generations!

If Mr. Murphy was allowed to build a new property in this community the 3 other locations would be severely
affected and chances are over time they will have to close their doors.

There are lots of locations on PEI that DP Murphy can build a new gas station without it harming local businesses
like it most certainly would Howatt’s Shell and Ceretti’s Irving.

Please reconsider the decision for DP Murphy to be approved to build a gas station in an area where it is not
required and would put local businesses at risk.

Thanks for your time and consideration.

Shawna Carver
902-628-5814

Sent from my iPhone
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